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From: "Jock Stender" <jock.stender@gmaiLcom>
Date: 2/21/2014 2:18:33 PM
To: "Nicholas, Wendy" <Nicho las WB@scdot.org>, "Haley, Nikki"<NikkiHaley@gov.sc.gov> 
Cc: 'Poore, Pete" <PooreJP@scdot.org>, 'Tucker, Janet M." <TuckerJM@scdot.org>, "w" 
<w@fitsnews. com>
Subject: Re: Document Request

Dear Gov. Haley:

Please read the following critical articles about the Ravenel Bridge "air draft":

http y/www. fitsne ws. com/2014/02/20/ravenel- bridge-revisited/

and 

http y/www. fitsnews. conV2014/02/18/ravenel-bridges-bigger-problem/

Pursuant to the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, please send me any document the Dept, of 
Transportation has concerning the issue of "air draft" that was part of the planning, scoping, or budgeting, of 
the bridge.

Beginning Wednesday, Feb. 19,1 have been trying to contact SCDOT Acting Director Christy Hall 
regarding this, and instead have gotten phone calls and an email from her staff

I cannot even get her email address. Perhaps you can expedite this request.

Thank you.

H.R. Jock Stender
Charleston, SC

copy to FitsNews

On Fri, Feb 21, 2014 at 1:07 PM', Nicholas, Wendy
<NicholasWB@scdot.org<mafltoNicholasWB@scdot.org>> wrote:
As discussed this morning, the documents you want must be requested through FOIA. The contact is Janet 
Tucker and she can be reached at the email above, or at 737-1347.
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